
General Meeting - 19 September 1963

Lakehead Amateur Radio Club

Meeting called to order at 8:10 pm.

The minutes from the previous meeting were read and adopted as
read.

The place for the local picnic is going to be at the Lands and
Forest picnic site at Shabandowan. A motion by Dave Kimpton -
VE3AVS and seconded by Don Brown - VE3EDJ to set aside $35.00 for
the picnic was adopted by the members.

A letter was received from Bruce Robinson - VE9EO asking us to
have the members vote on the subject of a .... licence for
persons who were only interested in .... and not in Morse code or
regular hamming. Also they wanted to operate on UHF - a vote was
taken and 18 members voted in favour none against and one
abstaining. (Re the vote on VE9... license, Les Harris - VE3AYZ
went on record as abstaining.)

Les Harris - VE3AYZ then talked about EMO and there not being
a Local Coordinator. Les thanked the fellows who were active in
the local Search and Rescue .... and those who were helpful at
Cloud Lake: Dave Kimpton - VE3AVS, Bert Lambert - VE3BKY, Bert
Tamblin - VE3ANP, Bev Biggs - VE3ECA, Ed Babudro - VE3ECU, Jim
Symonik VE3EDA, Don Brown - VE3EDJ, Hans R. Dornbusch - VE3EEN;
and Roy Lindenhoff - VE3EEG.

Bev Biggs - VE3ECA was nominated for the position of (EMO)
Coordinator by J. C. (Jim) Bailey - VE3DGZ, seconded by Dave
Kimpton - VE3AVS, and Bev was elected by acclamation.

Don Hudson - VE3DZJ thanked the Club members for the help
received in setting up the station and display at the Murillo
Fair. Don did a very fine job setting up the booth, with Don
Brown - VE3EDJ, Bev Biggs - VE3ECA; and Jack Read - VE3ECG on the
job also.

After the business end of the meeting concluded at 9:00
o'clock, we had a speaker from the Bell Telephone Co., Mr.
Forrester, who talked and gave a demonstration on communications.
And, if we are getting direct world wide telephone dialling, we
can do our DXing via telephone.
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